
 
 
 
 
 
 
Circular No.05/2022-23                                                    Date : 13 April, 2022 
 
 

VISIT TO EXPERIENTIAL LEARNING CENTRE  
BAL BHARATI PUBLIC SCHOOL, SOLAN (H.P)  

 
 

“It is only in adventure that some people succeed in knowing themselves – in finding themselves” 
- Andre Gide 

Dear Parents,  
 
In order to incorporate an element of adventure and fun in learning, Child Education Society (Regd.), 
the parent body of our school has set up an Experiential Learning Centre at Bal Bharati Public School, Solan, 
Himachal Pradesh. It is planned that at regular intervals, groups of students will visit the school and engage 
in a myriad of explorative and adventure activities.  Such experiential learning visits will go a long way in 
making the students self-reliant and confident to face the challenges of life with a positive attitude. It will 
definitely be a welcome change for students after a 02 year hiatus induced by the pandemic.  
 
 Your ward can join the trip (Class - XII : Boys only), leaving on 5th May 2022 (morning 5.30 am) and 

return on 8th May, 2022 (evening 5.00 pm). 
 
 Rs.700/- will be the nominal charges for the trip. 
 
 A total of 75 students (Boys) escorted by 4 teachers and a Male attendant (Nurse) will be make the 

journey that will be done by Deluxe Buses. 
 
The detailed information along with the consent form will be shared soon, in the mean time interested 
students (boys) can give their names to the Class Teacher. 
 
 
 
            Asha Prabhakar 
           (Principal) 
                              
             
 
Distribution 
 

 VPL/HM’s/A.O/Admin 
 Staff (via e-mail) 
 School website 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


